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Thursday, 25 April 2024                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Dear Parents, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you about some adjustments within the 

Humanities department for the upcoming summer term. 

As you may already know, Mrs. Colburn will soon be going on maternity leave. She will finish on 

Friday 26th April. To ensure continuity in exam classes, Mr. Elkins and I will be taking over the Year 

11 Geography and History classes that she currently teaches. Additionally, I will be permanently 

teaching the 10D History group. 

For the remainder of the summer term, 10A Geography will be taught by Mrs. Fisher, a qualified 

and experienced Geography teacher who joins our team; Mrs Fisher will also be taking over Mrs 

Colburn’s KS3 teaching groups. We are excited to have her collaborate with us during this period. 

In order to manage the transition for our GCSE classes, there will be some adjustments to the wider 

timetable. Mrs. Fisher will assist in teaching some KS3 history and geography lessons until Year 11 

exams are completed. Most groups will return to their regular timetable after Year 11 exams 

conclude. The affected groups will be informed accordingly. 

Should you have any questions or concerns about these changes, please feel free to contact me 

directly. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Kind regards, 

Laura Sollars 

Head of Humanities 
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